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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Phillipo Marr House

From: Heather Bull  
Sent: Monday, October 4, 2021 7:32 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Phillipo Marr House 

To Whom it May Concern; if anyone at all, 
As I walk the Ancaster city core, I often admire the old stone and clapboard buildings along Wilson 
Street. Ancaster was a quaint village when I moved here in 1965. 
The city of Hamilton has many bylaws to protect these buildings (and other bylaws for many, many more 
agendas) and yet it seems every time I open a paper; there’s some builder getting a variance. I wonder 
why anyone even bothers to take the time to read the bylaws, when they seem redundant as they are 
repeatedly bypassed or ignored. 
What a shame it sounds like we will lose yet another heritage building to behind what will likely be 
another bylaw variance of a 5-story building. 
Shame on all the councilors who sit back and let it happen again and again; while the builders line their 
pockets and laugh all the way to the bank. 

Sincerely, 

Heather Bull 
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